FICCI comments on UK Referendum on BREXIT
“..leaving the EU, would create considerable uncertainty for Indian
businesses engaged with UK
and would possibly have an adverse impact on investment and
movement of professionals” — Dr. A. Didar Singh, Secretary General

New Delhi, 24 February 2016: “Britain is considered an entry point and a gateway
for the European Union by many Indian companies, a view echoed by Prime
Minister Modi in his visit to UK in November last year. While deciding on
membership of the EU is a sovereign matter for Britain and its people, Indian
industry is of the view that foreign businesses cannot remain isolated from such
decisions. The UK is a valued economic partner for India and we firmly believe
that leaving the EU, would create considerable uncertainty for Indian businesses
engaged with UK and would possibly have an adverse impact on investment and
movement of professionals to the UK”, said Dr. A. Didar Singh, Secretary General,
FICCI.
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